OPERATING SURPLUS/DEFICIT POLICY – School districts were instructed by the BC government to create its own policy that governs operating surplus and deficit funds. The Board has entered into a 30-day consultation period regarding its draft Operating Surplus/Deficit Policy. The public will now have the opportunity to provide feedback by the Friday, June 22, 2018 deadline.
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